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Australian leaders should hang their heads in shame at the treatment it dishes out to our most beautiful and yet
 defenceless Aussies.

Koalas deserve our love and support to ensure their survival in plentiful numbers , happily co- excisting with
 other beautiful Australian creatures great and small.

Fight developers out for self gain and greed with strong laws to protect the homes of the defenceless .
PLEASE

Julie Wallis
Sent from my iPhone
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